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3rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 

 

A reminder that tonight is the A-level Information Evening Question and Answer sessions starting with the 

Principal's presentation at 6pm. We recommend you access through your daughters account and 

watch/participate with them. If this is not possible and you have provided us with an email address, then 

you will also have been added and should have received an invite to the Team. In case of difficulty accessing 

then please contact ithelp@ladiescollege.ac.gg  

 

The attached letter has been given to your daughter today and contains a reminder of the programme and 

her personal details for making her options choices.  

 

We look forward to you participating this evening and are happy to answer any questions you or your 

daughters may have. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Howard Barnes 
 

Mr H Barnes 

Director of Studies 

 


